Winters Construction

Monday, November 6th, 2017 till Wednesday, November 8th, 2017

Winters | Route 220 & 220C
IMPORTANT NOTICE
On Monday, November 6th, 2017 till Wednesday, November 8th, 2017, from 7:00 am till 6:00 pm, Grant St. at Railroad Ave. (WB)

will be closed for Construction. Due to the closure, Yolobus Routes 220 & 220C will be rerouted during the specified times.
Yolobus will resume normal service after Wednesday, November 8th, 2017.
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Yolo Countz Transportation District
f 350 Industrial Way

Woodland CA 95776
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